
 

 

 

                                                                                                       Date: April 13, 2021 

 

 

To: Major Projects and Smart Government         202101420   

 

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

Subject: Western Hills Viaduct Replacement 

 

Attached is a presentation on the Western Hills Viaduct Replacement. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  John S. Brazina, Director, Transportation and Engineering 

  


